Our Ref: RP/AM/Early Help Coffee Morning

Date: 3rd July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,



We are holding our very first, Early Help Coffee morning here at Dame Elizabeth Cadbury School.

Our first coffee morning will be on 14th July 2023, running from 9.30am to 11.00am.

We will have a number of community connectors coming on the day, who work for Early Help and they will be on hand to support, and discuss things such as:

- Cost of living support
- Money advice
- Parenting support
- Advice on uniforms and clothing
- Sexual health
- Mental health as well as a lot more!

We will have tea and coffee available, families and families with younger children are all welcome.

If you wish to attend Coffee Morning, please email enquiry@decschool.co.uk to confirm your attendance on 14th July 2023.

Yours Sincerely

Mr R Prime

Headteacher

Ms A Morris

Designated Safeguarding Lead



